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MEMORANDUM TO: All Chiefs of Police and      

  Commissioner Thomas Carrique 
   Chairs, Police Services Boards 
 
FROM:   Richard Stubbings 
    Assistant Deputy Minister 
    Public Safety Division 
 
SUBJECT: Court Entrance Screening and Compliance Monitoring 
 
DATE OF ISSUE:  July 5, 2020 
CLASSIFICATION:  General Information 
RETENTION:  Indefinite 
INDEX NO.:   20-0105 
PRIORITY:   High 
 
At the request of the Ministry of the Attorney General, I am sharing a communication 
regarding the re-opening of courthouses on July 6, 2020, further to All Chiefs Memos 
20-0094 and 20-0102. Specifically, further information is being provided in relation to 
security and safety measures being implemented, including court entrance screening 
and monitoring.  
 
For further details, please review the attached memo from Assistant Deputy Attorney 
General Sheila Bristo. If you have any questions, please contact your local court 
operations manager. 
 
As a reminder, the Ontario Superior Court of Justice (SCJ) will also be opening on July 
6th. You may wish to refer to the SCJ’s notice found at the following link. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Richard Stubbings 
Assistant Deputy Minister 
Public Safety Division 
 
Attachments 

https://www.ontariocourts.ca/scj/notices-and-orders-covid-19/notice-june-25-2020/
https://www.ontariocourts.ca/scj/notices-and-orders-covid-19/notice-june-25-2020/
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